
Dear John, 

 

With a start date of June 1, Mendocino County has agreed to hire Dr. Joseph Iser as the County’s Public 

Health Officer to replace Dr. Doohan. However, Dr. Iser has had a less than sterling tenure in his position 

as the chief health officer of the Southern Nevada Health District, which includes Las Vegas . He 

“retired” from his position there with 2 pending whistle-blower complaints, accusations of fraud and 

much controversy; including his trying to fire both of the whistle-blowers. He was rarely in his office, 

spending most of his time in San Francisco where he owns a house.  

I cannot understand how the supervisors of Mendocino County could agree to this hiring. Have you 

done any research yourself or do you just agree to whatever is proposed? I strongly encourage you to 

google “Dr. Joseph Iser Las Vegas” and read about his tenure there and be sure to watch the video from 

Channel 8 . I-Team: Controversial health district leader Dr. Joe Iser sets Jan. 3 retirement date Also, 

please consider talking to George Knapp at ITV who is an award-winning investigative reporter. 

gknapp@8NewsNow.com 

 

Thank you, Linda Malone 

p.s. please forward to the other two supervisors 

 

  

 
I-Team: Controversial health district leader Dr. Joe Iser 

sets Jan. 3 re... 

The Chief Health Officer of the Southern Nevada Health 

District, Dr. Joe Iser, announced his retirement today. H... 

 

 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.8newsnow.com%2fnews%2flocal-news%2fcontroversial-health-district-leader-dr-joe-iser-sets-jan-3-retirement-date%2f&c=E,1,uRHNugefvBEncItQn0m5IL6slBm-5eqa_Yt0tu0iSxX5Zqea-asvB_rJDONr7bRtJDWCV26oFA-6y8XXRAE3HMs2upOm4CNx6xTkctRcXw,,&typo=1

